TLANTA FEDERAL SAVINGS AND LOAN ASSOCIATION
P.O.BOX 1723
ATLANTA,GEORGIA 3030l

BILL C.WAINWRIGH Aprll 8, 1966

PRESIDENT

Dear Mayor Allen:

Thanks sincerely for your kind invitation
to dinner on April 11, It is with deep regret
that I shall be unable to attend this affair because
the School Board has a regularly scheduled
meeting on the same evening.

Yours sincerel

The Honorable Ivan Allen, Jr.
68 Mitchell Street, S. W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30303





